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October holidays

As our first term comes to a close, I want to
wish all of our families an enjoyable break.
Looking forward to seeing everyone back on Monday 23rd
October!

Dates for your diary

October

Friday 6th

End of Term 1

Monday 30th

HT Surgery (4.30 - 7pm)

November

Wednesday 8th 

P7 Open Evening
Remembrance Day Armistice Service

Thursday 9 and Friday 10th 

INSET Days

Supporting Learners

Period Dignity
As we near the October holidays we would remind young people,
parents and carers that free period products are available for
collection from our Inclusion Room. Elaine, Aimi, Stacy and
Bronwyn are happy to support all requests.

Packs of period products will be available in the main foyer for
collection throughout the October holidays with the school
open until 4pm (Mon-Fri both weeks). 

Alternatively young people can download the PickUpMyPeriod
app available via both iOS and Android to identify where free
period products area available in their community.
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